
 

Garner Rd Construction Update: 
Fiddler’s Green Restrictions (June 2024) 

 

 
The water main installation project on Garner Rd is entering its FINAL PHASE on June 11, 2025. 
  
The intersection of Fiddler's Green and Garner will be partially closed for an estimated 4 weeks 
starting Wednesday, June 11. Westbound traffic flow will be maintained throughout the work 
(see yellow arrows in the images) 
  
Construction through this intersection - and the areas immediately east and west of it, which 
are already underway - are all that remain in order to wrap up this project. 
  
Initially scheduled for completion by the end of December 2025, work on this large project has 
generally progressed well and is currently tracking to be done in July 2025, pending any 
unforeseen circumstances.  
  
Please see the attached letter and images which outline the restrictions at the Fiddler's Green 
intersection starting June 11. Note that there are two images: weeks 1 & 2 then weeks 3 & 4: 
One additional restriction will be added during weeks 3 & 4 of the closure. 
  
The final image is the detour route while this work is underway.  
  
I know that this project has been long, starting in March 2024, but we are almost there! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


